
I strongly object to the building of a crematorium in the Wetlands area.  This has not long 
been created and is now used by many local residents. It's taken a lot of dedicated work to 
establish and wild life in the ponds is coming back to the area.

It's a really good area with lots of sporting activities nearby. I fee! it to be a totally 
unsuitable place to build a crematorium creating more air pollution right next to an already 
polluted A10.  As stated above many local residents and their children use the area for 
recreation it's like a visit to the countryside and I often go there with my son and his 
children.

There are also three schools in the nearby roads quite out of keeping with a crematorium.

Regards
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